
 
I am writing to you today to ask that you give a “DO PASS” to SCR 4006. 
 
 

SCR 4006 is asking for federal protection for the wild horses of Theodore 
Roosevelt National Park.  
 
 

This is something that the park has shown us over the last 3 years is greatly 
needed to ensure that North Dakota’s ONLY wild horse herd always remains 
in this park.  
 
 

The time is right for this to happen! 
 
Stacie Umetsu  
 


